
 
 
From: Rod A. Moore <RMoore@bmsa.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2019 6:27 PM 
To: Molly Kapeluck <mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org> 
Subject: Settlement Fund Advisory Committee 
 
Members of Council: 
 
The City of Green Parks and Recreation Board passed a resolution at our May 8, 2019 meeting 
concerning the Settlement Fund Advisory Committee being established by Council. Specifically, the 
members of the Parks and Recreation Board request that one of the spots on the Committee be 
reserved for, and filled by, a member of the Board. The funds at issue were derived from the taking of 
property dedicated to the parks, and the pipeline directly impacts the parks, thus we as a Board feel that 
our input would be relevant and valuable to the Committee.  
 
We appreciate your consideration.  
 
Very truly yours,  
 

Rod A. Moore 
Attorney  
BLACK McCUSKEY SOUERS & ARBAUGH, LPA 
220 Market Ave. S, Suite 1000 
Canton, OH 44702 
p. 330.456.8341  f. 330.456.5756 
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